
                SUMMIT MIDDLE SCHOOL 

         Advanced Band Program 2022-2023 
 

 
Dear Parents/ Families: 
 

Summit Middle School is planning our Advanced Band course this fall! We are very excited to welcome Summit students 
into our Music Enrichment program.  
 
The below forms indicates that you are interested in joining the Summit Advanced Band program: 
 
Summit Advanced Band 2022-2023 Interest Form (office.com) 
 
Summit Middle School offers an Advanced Band program for students of any grade who have already played their 
instrument for at least one year (or were in Beginner Band previously).  Students will be registered for the course and 
will be assessed upon the progress of their band skills throughout the year. The Advanced Band rehearsals take place 
Tuesday and Friday mornings every week from 7:45am to 8:30 am before the regular school day begins. 
 
 

If your son or daughter may be interested in joining band, please complete the above Microsoft FORM link by Thursday, 
June 16th, 2022.   
 

 

Due to limitations around physical space and teaching ratios, we may not be able to accommodate all interested 
students or their preferred instrument choice. Final decisions will be made in September. 
 
We will be adhering to the guidelines as set up by the School District and Provincial Health Authority in order to make 
these programs safe.  
 
 

We would like to know, for planning purposes, how many students we might expect to see enrolling in the courses for 
September.  It is perfectly acceptable to change your mind over the summer and decide not to enroll your son or 
daughter if you wish.  This form indicates an expression of interest only. 
 
 

On September 8th, 2022, interested students and their parents are welcome to attend a virtual Band Information Night 
at 6:30pm to find out more information about the instruments and the music programs at Summit.  An invitation will be 
sent out closer to the date.  
 
If you have any questions, please email Mr. Balser at mbalser@sd43.bc.ca 
 

We are looking forward to welcoming your son or daughter to Summit Middle School Advanced Band! 
 

Sincerely,  

Glenda Speight 
G. Speight 
Principal 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=74xl2ZICUkKZJWRC3iSkS-GEcrZC19VElTDy1esOay5UOUtXVzRENzhGSU8zWU1IOU1SRzlVTEM0Ni4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=74xl2ZICUkKZJWRC3iSkS-GEcrZC19VElTDy1esOay5UOUtXVzRENzhGSU8zWU1IOU1SRzlVTEM0Ni4u
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